
OFFICE ORDER 
CIR/NPS/2023-24/35 
 
Date: 14th July 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings!! 
- As already informed through Office order no 36, dated 10th July, that Periodic 
Assessments-1 will commence from 17 July 2023. 
- Parents are requested to go through the Datesheet attached herewith and 
prepare your wards with revisions of the subjects. 
Furthermore parents are again reminded to clear the pending fee to avoid late 
fee charges. 
 
Principal 


